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Freedom of Information Request Ref: UHB 17-367 
 
Date 27 June 2017 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 
Trusts response is as follows: 

 
 
As we are updating the database for HSJ Website. Could you please provide us the 
details for the below Leadership roles. 

 

 
1.  Confirm whether the Executives mentioned in the table are correct in their 

specific roles. 
2.  Provide details for the missing ones. In case if the position is vacant please 

mention so. 
3.  Please mention as “Don’t have the job title” in case the trust doesn’t have a 

specific job role. 
 
 

University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 

Chairman John Savage 

Chief Executive Robert Woolley 

PA to chief executive Yvonne Quinn 

Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Operating Officer Dr Mark Smith 

Director of Finance and Information Paul Mapson 

Medical Director Sean O'Kelly 

Chief Nurse Carolyn Mills 

Interim Director of Workforce and Organisational Development Alex Nestor 

Director of Strategy and Transformation Paula Clarke 

Director of Information Management and Technology Andrew Hooper 

Chief pharmacist Steve Brown 

Director of infection control Dr Martin Williams 

Non-NHS Patient Income Manager Roger Spours-Bayliff 

Head of sterile services Annette Giles 

Head of Communications Fiona Reid 
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Head of corporate services/board secretary Pamela Wenger 

Head of estates/Head of facilities management Leigh Adams 

Head of hotel services Dena Ponsford 

Head of legal services Caroline Saunders 
 
 
 

We are able to obtain this information however we have decided to apply Section 21 of 
the FOIA as this information is reasonably accessible in the public domain on the 
following link:  http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-reference- 
telephone-directory/. Section 21 of the FOIA provides that we are not obliged to provide 
the requested information is already reasonably accessible and therefore we are 
withholding this information at this time. 

 
 
 
This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

 
If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

 
Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters 
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 
BS1 3NU 

 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

 
To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click  here. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
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